

Youngstown City School District

MARTIN LUTHER KING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

2724 Mariner · Youngstown, Ohio 44505 · Phone: (330) 744-7823

Dear MLK Families,

On behalf of the staff at Martin Luther King Elementary School, we are happy to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year! We are looking forward to a productive school year. As you know, all instruction will be virtual and support from families is essential. We ask that you guide and support your scholar's learning by ensuring that he/she:

- 1) Attends Virtual school daily, logging in on time, ready for the day's learning experience
- 2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers
- 3) Reads daily (30 minutes) to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills
- 4) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his/her school life
- 5) Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject

Our first day of school will be September 8, 2020. The children must be signed into their devices and ready for learning by 8:15am. Please remember that you can contact the teachers and administrators if you are in need of help.

Principal: joan,mingo@youngstown,k12.oh,us

Assistant Principal: Nichole.hanley@youngstown.k12.oh.us
Instructional Coach: julie.clark@youngstown.k12.oh.us
Dean of Students: Daniel.smith@youngstown.k12.oh.us

Our virtual Open House will take place September 2nd and 3rd from 3-5pm. You will have access to a zoom link for your child teachers on our MLK website. Just click on the grade your child is entering this fall.

We are here to support you and your children through this experience. Please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Joan Mingo Principal

Martin Luther King, Jr.